
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MARCH 01, 2004 

TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES FOR MAPLE SUGAR LANE 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
1. That Engineering staff review the following: 
  

i) provision for an allway stop sign to be installed at Maple Sugar Lane and Sugar 
Forest Drive; 

 
ii) provision for an allway stop sign to be installed at Thornhill Woods Drive and 

Maple Sugar Lane; 
 

iii) provision for a pedestrian warning sign to be installed at the walkway connected 
to the Bakersfield Public Elementary School; 

 
iv) review of other traffic calming measures for Maple Sugar Lane once the 

construction in the area has been completed; 
 

2. That a report be brought back to a future Committee of the Whole Meeting. 

Purpose 

To address the speeding problem and implement some traffic calming measures which will 
address some of the safety concerns of the local residents.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

A number of residents in this area have called to complain about the speed at which vehicles 
travel on this road.  The road is a long stretch of straight road, which invites vehicles to speed at 
will.  There is still on going construction in the area, which means there are countless trucks.  
Consideration for traffic calming measures should be considered in the Spring or when the 
construction in the area is completed. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007; 
 
3.3.1 Implement effective traffic calming measures. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 


